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From: Velasco, Robert A.
To: Holtom, Jonathan
Cc: Burrows, Byron T.
Subject: Withdraw RAI Response to Project Nos. 0570039-053-AC & 0570039-054-AV (Permit Application No. 3030-1)
Date: Friday, February 03, 2012 4:50:38 PM


Jon:
 
Tampa Electric Company (TEC) is requesting to withdraw our RAI response letter, dated January 19,
2012. TEC will resubmit a response with additional information within 90 days of the RAI letter.
 
Please contact me at (813) 228-4232, if you have any questions or comments.
 


 
 
Best Regards,
 
(Rob) Robert Velasco, P.E., BCEE, QEP
EHS Air Programs
Tampa Electric Company
P.O. Box 111
Tampa, FL 33601
Phone: (813) 228-4232
Cell: (813) 417-9524
Fax: (813) 228-1308
www.tampaelectric.com/environmental/
 
 


NOTICE: This email is intended only for the individual(s) to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential information. If you have
received this email by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete this email from your system and do not copy or disclose it
to anyone else. Although we take precautions to protect against viruses, we advise you to take your own precautions to protect
against viruses as we accept no liability  for any which remain.
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